
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: WSBA requested changes to case loads
Date: Friday, August 2, 2024 8:08:40 AM

 
 

From: Mitch Clouse <mitch.clouse@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 7:40 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: WSBA requested changes to case loads
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Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Please do not implement the recommendations by the WSBA regarding the case loads of public
defenders.  
 
If case loads are too high, then the State of Washington should spread cases among all licensed
attorneys in the state.  
 
Respectfully,
Mitch Clouse
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